
Conditional Re-Opening of School 
from 1st June 
Dear Parents,  
 

You will be aware of the government's announcement about the conditional re-opening of 
schools from June 1st and school is working hard to make decisions and consider control 
measures to allow this to happen as safely as possible. We would like to consult with the 
parents of Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children about their feelings for returning their child to 
school. We would like to reassure parents that governors and school leaders, by following 
guidance and our own risk assessments, are in the process of considering the best measures and 
procedures required to keep everyone in our school community safe, and that we shall 
communicate these to parents in due course. Please note: Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils 
are those returning to school in the first instance - not siblings in other year groups. Vulnerable 
children and those of critical key workers who have to attend their workplace may also attend 
school. We appreciate that you may not be able to make such a decision for your child at this 
present time, but gauging parents' response is not only important to us but helpful in our 
decision making.  
 

Please indicate whether you intend to send your child/children to school from 1st 
June, if the government decides that remains the date for re-opening. 
 
Yes 
 
No - I am worried about the risk of transmission 
 
No - my child or other family member is considered extremely clinically vulnerable and is shielding 
I am not yet sure 

 
Please text your answer with your child’s name, then R or 1 or 6 and then your answer to the 
Infant or Junior School by Friday 1pm.  
 
Thank you.  
 


